
 

 

Katrese Skinner 

1308 Oriole 

Wharton, TX 

979.533-1107 

kskinner@ecisd.org 

September 14, 2018 

Texas Speech Communication Association 

 

Dear TSCA and Nominating Committee: 

I am happy and honored to write my acceptance of being nominated for the consideration of 

Vice President-elect of this esteemed organization. I am humbled to be considered and hope 

that you find that I have the skills, determination, and leadership capability to help serve the 

Texas Speech Communication Association in the coming years. 

I am a 20 year educator because it is in my nature to lead, instruct, and help others.  I find the 

possibility of serving others in this organization, which helps so many in all levels of 

communication education in the state of Texas, exciting.  For 20 years I have been a member of 

this organization and the prospect of serving as Vice President-elect brings the contributions, 

experiences, and memories of TSCA and its impact in my world, full circle. 

I have enclosed a resume of TSCA service for your review.   

Sincerely, 

Katrese Skinner 

Enclosure 


